JAN X-Ray Services, Inc.
8550 E. Michigan Ave.
P.O. Box 190

Parma, MI 49269

August 5, 2020

Frank Tran

Health Physicist

Materials Licensing Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
2443 Warrenville Rd. Suite 210
Lisle, IL 60532-4352

RE: Amendment Request for NRC Materials License No. 21-16560-01
Dear Mr. Tran,

JAN X-Ray Services, Inc. is requesting a license amendment to remove the following field
station storage location:

e 309 Main St., Evansville, IN 47708
Note: Licensed material was only stored in a company vehicle parked at this location.
All licensed material and their residue have been removed from this location, and there

has been no history of leaking sealed sources under this license.

This location to be removed is in addition to the amendment request submitted July 1,
2020.

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 615-417-4907 or
timothy.frazee@janxndt.com.

Sincerely,
Digitally signed by Timothy

Timothy Frazee fraze

Date: 2020.08.05 14:16:23 -04'00'

Timothy Frazee
Radiation Safety Officer
JAN X-Ray Services, Inc.

Cc: Dolores Gonzalez

ENERGY & INDUSTRY DIVISON



Song, Taechoon

From: Tran, Frank

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 2:02 PM

To: Song, Taehoon; Pavon, Sandy; Tomczak, Tammy

Subject: FW: RE: NRC License No. 21-16560-01 Amendment Request
Attachments: Acrobat Document.pdf; NRC 665_Incoming?2 dated August 5 2020.pdf

Dear IM Center,

Please add the attachment to ADAMS as an additional information for CN 621373.
Please let me know if there is any question.

Thank you,
Frank

From: Frazee, Timothy <Timothy.Frazee@janxndt.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 1:52 PM

To: Tran, Frank <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>

Cc: Gonzalez, Dolores <Dolores.Gonzalez@janxndt.com>

Subject: [External_Sender] RE: NRC License No. 21-16560-01 Amendment Request

The password to open the document is Janx#21-16560-01

From: Frazee, Timothy

Sent: Wednesday, August 5, 2020 2:51 PM

To: 'Tran, Frank' <Frank.Tran@nrc.gov>

Cc: Gonzalez, Dolores <Dolores.Gonzalez@janxndt.com>
Subject: NRC License No. 21-16560-01 Amendment Request

Dear Mr. Tran,
Per our recent correspondence please find the attached amendment request.
Upon your review let me know if you should have any questions.

Thank you, Tim

Timothy Frazee
Senior Compliance Manager / RSO
ASNT NDT Level III 81471/AWS CWI 06040391

T: +1517 531 8210

M: +1 615 417 4907

E: Timothy.Frazee@janxndt.com
www.janxndt.com




JAN X-Ray Services, Inc.
8550 E. Michigan Avenue
Parma, Michigan MI 49269-9785
United States of America

This e-mail is privileged, confidential and contains private information.
Any reading, retention, distribution or copy of this communication by
any person other than its intended recipient, is prohibited.





